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Serving a growing Ontario community since 1907, the Ontario Fire District #1
needed to add a new facility to further improve coverage and response times
for the northwest portion of its service area.

The fire company purchased a commercial building on a property that was
centrally located. The objective was to utilize as much of the existing building
as possible to save costs, while creating two new apparatus bays as a building
addition in order to meet the company’s growing needs.

MRB Group was retained to provide building programming and concept design
services, then retained to further provide full design, as well as bidding and
construction phase services, working closely with the fire company to achieve
its vision.

The modernized facility was designed to meet the current and future needs of
the fire company, while reducing operating expenses. It features:

e Continuous wall insulation

e Thermal windows and doors

e LED lighting

¢ High-efficiency mechanical systems

In addition to two new apparatus bays for vehicles and equipment, the facility
includes a kitchen, locker rooms, a multi-purpose room, a radio room, office
space, and ample storage.

Finishes provide functional, easy-to-clean, and attractive spaces for the crews
to work within, reducing maintenance costs, and creating a facility the fire
company is proud to share with the community.



